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20 October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers  
 
I’m writing to announce that Mrs Dhaliwal, Vice Principal for GNSA Primary, will be moving 
on to a new role from January 2023. Mrs Dhaliwal has successfully secured the 
Headteacher post at Khalsa Primary School in Slough. This speaks volumes about her 
work and the impact at GNSA that she has now earned the opportunity to take the next 
step in her career. 
 
Mrs Dhaliwal has been at the school since 2004 and I have personally enjoyed working 
with her during the past 15 years in various roles and projects.  I will always be grateful for 
the support and kindness Mrs Dhaliwal has shown me since I took on my post of Executive 
Principal for GNSMAT.  It has really made achieving our goals and objectives easier having 
a colleague and dear friend who has always believed in our vision and placed students’ 
interests and well-being as a priority.  I think I speak for all the teaching and support staff 
at GNSA when I say that Mrs Dhaliwal is not only an excellent leader and manager but 
also a caring and nurturing colleague who believes in establishing positive relationships 
with everyone. 
 
On behalf of all the Directors and Staff, We wish Mrs Dhaliwal the best and every success 
in the future. 
 
I also take this opportunity to assure you that our exceptional primary teachers are ready 
to step up and continue the excellent support for every child in their care.  We have 
discussed the upcoming change, and after speaking to staff, I have absolute confidence 
that they will lead the school to new heights of success. 
 
With this in mind Miss O’Leary who has been at the school since 2012, will be stepping in 
as Acting Vice Principal for GNSA Primary from 1st January 2023 until a permanent 
appointment is made. 
 
If you have any questions or feedback, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Kind regards. 

 
 
 

Mr J S Sidhu 
CEO / Executive Principal  
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